
 
 

 

 
 
Parker Hannifin Corporation 
Tube Fittings Division 
3885 Gateway Blvd. 
Columbus, OH 43228 
Office    614 279 7070 

 
 
Subject:  Declaration of Absence of PBT Substances in Parker TFD Products Purchased 

 

Parker Tube Fittings Division (TFD) has conducted a review of the products it manufactures with regard to 
the requirements of the EPA’s Regulation of Persistent, Bio-accumulative, and Toxic Chemicals 
Under TSCA Section 6(h). 

Our review indicates that – to the best of our ability – we have determined that the products provided to 
you by Parker TFD do not contain any of the following chemicals (PBT Substances) which constitute the 
entire EPA action. 

• Phenol, isopropylated phosphate (3:1) (PIP (3:1)) 
• Decabromodiphenyl ether (DecaBDE) 
• 2,4,6-Tris(tert-butyl)phenol (2,4,6-TTBP) 
• Hexachlorobutadiene (HCBD) 
• Pentachlorothiophenol (PCTP) 

 
Parker TFD will advise of any changes that may develop as a result of ongoing study. 

Please contact us if there is any further need for information or any questions we can answer. 

 

Regards, 

Diane Artman 
Engineering Manager 3/15/2021 
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